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Sandia Laboratories
Sandia Corporation

Albuquerque. New Meoco 87115 --

August 25, 1982

.

Mr. Sanford Israel .

Reliability and Risk Assessment Branch
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation *

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sandy:

The " letter report" on the review and evaluation of the
Indian Point Probabilistic Safety Study is enclosed.
The findings reflected in the report should be considered
preliminary pending review by yourself and others you
may designate. Upon receipt of your comments, we will

_]respond to those comments, perform final editing, and
'Nprovide the final letter report. '

Sincerely,

&9

J. W. Hickman, Supervisor
Nuclear Fuel Cycle Systems
Safety Division
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